

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata – 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act XXXIII of 2015; Vide WB Govt. Notification No 187-L Dated- 19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042 (Notice)/2023/0792

Dated: 13.09.2023

Notification

It is notified for general information that as per Memo No.5263-F(P2) dated Howrah, the 12th September, 2023 issued by Additional Chief Secretary to the Government of West Bengal, this year the 25th September, 2023 has been declared State Government Holiday to celebrate "Karam Puja" festival on 25.09.2023(Monday).

All the Administrative and Academic departments of The Sanskrit College and University will remain closed on that day for celebration of "Karam Puja" festival.

(Srijib Bardhan)

SBath

Registrar

Registrar
The Sanskrit College and University